
 

 

 

 

Access Study 

 

Access to medical test result 

services in general practice 
 

Your practice is taking part in the Access study 
run by Bristol University. 
 
The study is about the medical test result  
services offered by general practice.  
Information about what services are offered  
and how patients access these services will  
be collected.  
 
The study will involve interviewing staff and  
patients.  It will also involve researchers  
being present in the general practice to  
observe practice staff and find out how  
test results services are provided.  
 
The study does not involve releasing 
names or identifiable information about 
individual patients. If you want to know 
more about the study, please contact  
Dr Gemma Lasseter at the University of  
Bristol on 0117 331 3400 or  
gemma.lasseter@bristol.ac.uk. 
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